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Merchant Shipping Directorate 
   

NON-CONVENTION VESSEL (NCV) CODE Rev.2 

Merchant Shipping Notice 170 

Notice to Shipowners, Ship Operators, Managers, Masters,  

Designers, Builders, Owners’ Representatives,  

Appointed Surveyors and Recognised Organisations 

This Notice revokes MS Notice 149. 

 

 
Following the successful introduction and implementation of the Non-Convention Vessel (NCV) 

Code, the Directorate would like to inform all those concerned, that following feedback and 

consultation with all stakeholders and interested parties, the NCV Code has been duly revised 

and improved.  

 

The NCV Code Rev.2 has been designed to better serve the needs of the industry whilst 

meeting the particular needs, demands and technologies of this market, in conformity with 

applicable national, EU and international rules, regulations and standards. 

 

The NCV Code Rev 2 comes into force on the 1st September 2021.  

 

Existing vessels, already issued with an NCV Certificate, shall comply with the NCV Code 

Rev.2 by not later than the first periodical survey that is carried out on or after the 1st 

September 2021.  

 

The NCV Code may be downloaded from the following link: https://www.transport.gov.mt/NCV-

Code-Rev-2.pdf-f6200  

 

Further information is available on our website http://www.transport.gov.mt. 

 

 
 

 

Merchant Shipping Directorate 14 April 2021 
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